
February 26, 87

Docket Nos. 50-275
and 50-323

MEMORANDUM FOR:

THRU:

FROM:

Thomas M. Novak, Acting Director
Division of PWR Licensing-A

Steven A. Varga, Director
Project Directorate ¹3
Division of PWR Licensing-A

Hans Schierling, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate ¹3
Division of PWR Licensing-A

DISTRIBUTION

NRC PDR

PD¹3 Rdg.
S. Varga
H. Schierling
T. Novak
C. Rossi
C. Vogan

SUBJECT: RE(VEST FOR ISSUANCE OF BOARD NOTIFICATION ON DIABLO CANYON

Your approval is requested for issuance of the attached Board Notification

(BN) to the Commission. The enclosure to the BN is a letter from Dennis F. Kirsch,

Region V, to Nancy Culver, Mothers for Peace, who had expressed a number of concerns

regarding the Diablo Canyon Plant. The concerns were transmitted by Region V to

NRR with a recommendation for Board Notification (memorandum dated January 30,

1987). Although the subject matter of the BN is not directly related to the

spent fuel pool hearing proceedings, that is, it is not relevant or material,

I believe it may result in substantial public, press or Congressional interest.

Therefore, in accordance with NRR Office Letter No. 19, Revision 3 ( Items B.2.(b)

and B.3), I recommend that the information be provided to the Commission as a

Board Notification.
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Hans Schierling, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate ¹3
Division of PWR Licensing-A
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Enclosure:
As stated * SEE P EVIOUS CONCURRENCE
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SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ISSUANCE OF BOARD NOTIFICATION ON DIABLO CANYON

Your approval is requested for issuance of the attached Board Notification

(BN) to the Commission. The enclosure to the BN are allegations on the Diablo

Canyon Plant which were made by Mothers for Peace, an organization which until

recently was an intervenor in the Diablo Canyon spent fuel pool hearing

proceedings. Although the subject matter of the BN is not directly related to

the hearing, that is, it is not relevant or material, I believe it may result

in substantial public, press or Congressional interest. Therefore, in

accordance with NRR Office Letter No. 19, Revision 3 (Items B.2.(b) and B.3),

I recommend that the information be provided to the Commission as a Board

Notification.

Hans Schierling, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate ¹3
Divisio'n of PWR Licensing-A
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